32ND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME NOVEMBER 6, 2022

Celebrating in Christ

Saturday November 5th 4:00 PM Mass St. Joseph

6:00 PM Harvey & Helen Haen Req by: Family

Sunday November 6th

8:00 AM Les Dolate Req by: Phyllis Haase

10:00AM Mass St. Joseph 1:00 PM Spanish Mass Thursday November 10th

8:00 AM Rosary

8:30 AM Greg Jorns Req by: Mike & Carrie Kostreva

Saturday November 12th 4:00 PM Mass St Joseph

6:00PM Daniel Haen Req by: Family

Sunday November 13th

8:00 AM Roberta Peterson Boyle Req by: Donna Peterson

10:00 AM Mass St. Joseph 1:00 PM Spanish Mass

Serving in Christ

November 12th

Lector: Darla Tong
Eucharistic Minister: Deacon Mark

Usher Mike Kostreva & Bob Jennerjohn

Sacristan: Dan Ploor
November 13th

Lector: Erika May / Comm Choir

Eucharistic Minister: Deacon Éd

Ushers: Mark Behrendt & Paul Spude & Dick Smith

Sacristan: Tom Ploor

Summary of Contributions Received

(Treasures)			
\$	2,146.30		
\$	35.00		
\$		Thank	
\$	20.00	ryou	
\$	41.10		
\$	80.00	100000000000000000000000000000000000000	
\$	5.00		
	\$ \$ \$ \$ \$ \$ \$	\$ 2,146.30 \$ 35.00 \$ 20.00 \$ 41.10 \$ 80.00	

Scrip sales and profit for October Sales \$5775.00 Profit \$162.65

Suffering In Christ

If you know of anyone that is homebound and would like one of our Deacons to visit and bring communion please call the office at 920-743-4842.

The office will be closed Tuesday November 8th

The Little Blue Books are back. Get yours today!

NEW EMAIL ADDRESS

Renee Seifert ssppbusiness@sspeterpaulsb.org
Carrie Kostreva ssppchurch@sspeterpaulsb.org

LECTORS your workbooks are in the back of church in the cry room. Please pick up your copy. Thank you

DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

MONDAY: Ti 1:1-9 / Lk 17:1-6

TUESDAY: Ti 2:1-8,11-14 / Lk 17:7-10

WEDNESDAY: Ez 47:1-2,8-9,12/1Cor 3:9c-11,16-17 / Jn 2 :13-22

THURSDAY: Phim 7:20 / Lk 17:20-25 FRIDAY: 2Jn 4-9 / Lk 17:26-37 SATURDAY: 3Jn 5-8 / Lk 18:1-8

SUNDAY: Mal 3:19-20a 2Thes 3:7-12 / Lk 21:5-19

A perpetual candle burns in the sanctuary by the tabernacle representing the real presence of Christ in the Eucharist at all times. The tabernacle candle is available to parishioners who wish to donate. The candle cost of \$30 a month in honor of a loved one.



The NOVEMBER Tabernacle Candle is lit in Loving Memory of JOE SCHARTNER
Requested by: Jan Schartner & Family

DEACON'S CORNER

By: Deacon Mark

All deacon candidates; both transitional deacon, those men in seminary who will be ordained priests, and permanent deacons participate in four rites of the Roman Catholic Church. All of these rites are part of a formal mass. The first is the Rite of Candidacy which typically occurs after two years of aspirancy in the formation process. Approximately one year later is the Rite of Lector where the candidate is instituted to proclaim the first and second readings from Sacred Scripture. One year after that, the candidate attends the Rite of Acolyte where he is installed into the Ministry of Acolyte and can assist the deacons and priests in the Eucharistic Liturgy. This is the last Rite prior to ordination. The Rite of Ordination to the Diaconate occurs approximately a year later. A beautiful and inspiring part of the Ordination Rite has the men being ordained lying prostrate on the cathedral floor while the Litany of the Saints is sung. After the Litany of he Saints, the men individually approach the bishop who lays his hands on the candidate and ordains them as a deacon. Following this, the newly ordained deacon is vested with a dalmatic, the proper dress of a deacon. Each newly ordained deacon now kneels before the bishop who places the Book of Gospels in their hands and says these words: "Receive the Gospel of Christ whose herald you have become. Believe what you read, teach what you believe, and practice what you teach." When I was ordained, I received my own personal copy of the Book of the Gospels. After each deacon has those words spoken, the bishop and all attending deacons at that ordination mass give the sign of peace to those newly ordained. The Rite of Ordination to the Diaconate confers a permanent indelible mark on the soul of the men being ordained.

National Vocations Awareness week: is Sunday, November 6th to Saturday, November 12th

During this National Vocation Awareness Week, we pray for an increase of "yeses" to the priesthood and consecrated life, especially within the Diocese of Green Bay and our parish. Let us keep them in our prayers today and everyday.

Thank you to all of our Veterans. Thank you for serving!



As we await the coming of the Lord, we pray for the endurance of Christ and the needs of the world.

Blessing Box Located on the side of Church

With cold weather coming the Blessing Box could use warm clothes, coats, hats and mittens. Please contact a volunteer if you have any questions. Thank You for supporting



our parish Blessing Box.
Nancy Anderson 920-743-0216,
Cathy Gerdmann 920-823-2934,
Rae Ann Gosser 920-743-2781,
Karen J. Haen 920-495-3197,
Pat Ploor 920-559-0352

Bulletin sponsorships are essential to our parish's communication efforts. We are so incredibly grateful for the generosity of all our bulletin sponsors. Please take the bulletin home and use the services provided by our sponsors. Tell them "Thank You" when visiting their business or when you see them in Church.

This week's spotlight:

STONEMAN-SCHOPF AĞENCY, INC.

Thank you for supporting our parish

MASS MINUTES By Deacon Ed

The second scripture reading is from the New Testament, usually one of the letters or epistles. These are 21 documents, mostly actual letters written to local Churches of individuals, usually beginning with a greeting. The body of the letter is a Christian teaching, usually responding to a circumstance or condition in that Church, and ending with a recommendation of ethical behavior. Fourteen are attributed to St. Paul. Seven were written to a wider audience than a local Church community and are called universal or "catholic epistles." The genuine letters written by St Paul were written before the gospels and are, therefore, among the earliest Christian writings. The others were written later and include the letter by James, 2 letters by Peter, 3 by John, and 1 by Jude. The last book of the New Testament is Revelation, or the Apocalypse, a revelation given to John, probably in response to the persecution of early Christians by the Roman authorities. More about that later. Next, blessings.

ADVENT RETREAT FOR WOMEN

Thursday Dec. 8 to Sunday Dec. 11 is the Advent retreat for women at the Jesuit Retreat House, Oshkosh. Sr. Elise Cholewinski OSF, as retreat director, will help retreatants focus on the spiritual riches we can encounter in Advent, the Christmas season, and throughout the year. For reservations: 920-231-9060 or office@jesuitretreathouse.org Marcie: 920-923-2446 Pam: 414-708-4253

ONE BY ONE CAMPAIGN

Parish Reception: After Mass on Sunday, November 13th at Saints Peter and Paul, to learn more about the campaign and how you can contribute.

MISSION SUNDAY

This week we will support our clergy, parishioners and their families who serve or have served this nation with distinction as members of the U.S. military. Currently serving from our Diocese are Fr. Michael Dory in the US Navy Chaplin Corps, Fr. Matt Faucett starts active duty this month and Fr. Patrick Costello will start active duty in 2024. The collection for the Archdiocese for the Military Services, USA will provide the Gospel, the sacraments and other forms of spiritual support to the men and women of the U.S. Armed Forces wherever they serve and to veterans who are I VA medical centers. Please prayerfully consider a generous contribution to this Triennial National Collection approved by the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops.

Edge and Life Teen Middle and High School Religious Education and Youth Ministry

MISSION TRIPS ARE BACK!

Our high school mission trip will be June 17-24th in Houston ,Tx. We will be working on still rebuilding from Hurricane Harvey in 2017. Don't worry, this doesn't make us Astro fans!

Fundraising and registration will all begin SOON. Stay tuned to email for a parent. Youth meeting to talk details. We have a limited number of spots available, so you'll want to register ASAP!

Schedule this week: Wed, November 9th at St. Joseph

Edge: 5:30 pm Life Teen: 6:30 pm Confirmation: 7:30 pm Edge at HNM: 6-7:30 pm

It is NOT too late to register your son or daughter for Life Teen or Edge. In fact, please do! Contact Sarah for information! stgavin25@gmail.com

What's Happening in Children's Ministry! Facebook: GENESIS/Tri Parish Elementary Religious Education Program

Thank you for all the candy donations to help the Trunk or Treat event! We had a great time holding this event for our local kiddos and evangelizing! It was a great night!

Thank you for all who ordered Christmas wreaths! This will help our Genesis Program and our Faith Formation Center!

Liturgy of the Word for Children

All children ages 4 through 3rd grade are invited to participate in the liturgy of the Word for Children at the 10:00 am Sunday Mass at St. Joseph
Church.

Genesis Service Project!

Below is our schedule of collections:

November 9th — Squash or a 5-pound bag of potatoes. If anyone is interested in donating a 12-15 pound turkey please, contact Laura Hoffman.

Our second Genesis Service Project!

We are collecting hats and mittens for our local school children. The Faith Formation Center will have a Christmas Tree up in the hallway for the hats and mittens to be placed on. Thank you for your donations.

What's Happening in Adult Formation

There is a wonderful Bible Study every Tuesday at 10:00 am at St. Joseph's Faith Formation Center. Come join Penny Biwer as she leads a reviving Bible study on the weekly readings that will stir your spirit!.

We will be showing—Orbs: The Veil is Lifting—DVD documentary Tuesday, November 8th at 6:00 pm in the Faith Formation Center...See bulletin for more information



